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Hi Mr Lid,

I've never ever heard a mink, fox, coyote or animal with fur indicate that he or she wants to be electro shocked in his or 
her anus, fur torn off while still conscious. This is extremely cruel and unnecessary.

Fur belongs on their bodies, not ours for vanity.

I'm writing you to ask for your support to ban the sale & manufacturing of fur products in Los Angeles.

Respectfully,

Sarah Segal
Resident & Taxpayer of L.A. County
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